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June 22, 2012

Ontario Energy Board

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Request Permission for an Extension:
Response to Board Staff and Intervenor Interrogatories
File No: EB-2011-0249

Thank you for your letter dated June 5, 2012 and Board Staff Interrogatories.

Wellington North Power Inc. has been diligently working to respond to Board Staff and
Intervenor interrogatories with the intention of submitting responses by June 21, 2012.
However, due to the nature of some of the questions posed, the LDC has spent more time
than expected sourcing historical data and information. In June 2011, the LDC
implemented a new financial system which does not contain the level of detail necessary to
satisfactorily answer the questions that have expressed by interested parties.

Consequently, Wellington North Power Inc. is requesting an extension in submitting its
Interrogatory responses. It is with our very best intention that these responses will be filed
with Board Staff and Intervenors by Thursday June 28, 2012.

If the Board has questions regarding this matter please contact Richard Bucknall at
rbucknali@wellingtonnorthpower.com or myself at jrosebrugh@wellingtonnorthpower.com
or call 519-323-1710.

Yours truly,
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udy Rosebrugh President & CEO
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